

U.S. Army Community and Family Support Center 4700 King Street, Alexandria, Virginia 22302-4401

January 23, 2006

Dear Mrs. Kidd:

On behalf of the U.S. Army Community and Family Support Center, I would like to thank you and the Association of the United States Army for your excellent support as a sponsor of the Army Family Action Plan program. Your commitment enables us to enhance the well-being of Soldiers and their families. The Association of the United States Army plays an integral part in the success of the program.

Again, thank you for your dedicated support. We look forward to continuing our strong relationship with you and the Association of the United States Army.

"MWR For All of Your Life!"

Sincerely,

John A. Macdonald

Brigadier General, U.S. Army

Commanding

Mrs. Sylvia Kidd Association of the United States Army 2425 Wilson Boulevard Arlington, VA 22201